
Good Day 

  
Heavy rainfall leading to localized flooding is expected over 
the South-Eastern parts of Limpopo (Mopani District) 
from the early hours of today: 10/01/2020. 
  
Should the above mentioned result in an emergency situation 

which need intervention, contact Disaster Management, 
Rabothata MM@ 015 307 8320,072 657 7663, Mopani 
District Emergency Call Centre @ 015 307 7000. 
  
Report by: South African Weather Services. 
  
 


